
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, November 28, 2022 9:11 AM 
'bsa42@outlook.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/28/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11695-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Good Morning, Brenda Ash. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220001, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

PvioV\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Brenda Ash <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 6:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I'm writing to ask everyone to consider the impact of rate hikes for Floridians. The power 

companies are monopolies that have made record profits, but the people of Florida are 

supposed to pony up anyway? 

I am a disabled single mom to a disabled teenager - to say we are living on a budget doesn't 

even come close. I'm struggling to pay my power bill as it is, and now I'll be expected to cover 

their expenses when they can't even keep my power on during a normal rain storm? No thank 

you. 

Let the shareholders go without, like the rest of us have to. 
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Thank you for the time  

Brenda Ash 

Brenda Ash  

bsa42@outlook.com  

398 Holiday Park Blvd NE  

Palm Bay, Florida 32907 

 

  

 

 




